
 
 
 

 

Hello Preschool Families! 
 

I hope this email finds you healthy and I hope you are keeping your spirits up! I am glad we have 

had some nice weather and have been able to be outside. Ms. Ann sent an email about our drive 

up graduation. If you did not receive it please email Ms. Ann or myself so we can get that 

information to you. I am going to be working on getting your child's binder ready to send home 

along with some pictures and art. I will send another email when you are able to pick that up. 

 

Here are some resources for this week: 

-Our letter this week is Y. It can be made two ways. 1. Small slant down, small slant up, pickup, 

small line down. 2. Small slant down, pickup, big slant down the other way. If you have yarn at 

home it might be fun to have your child try to make a Y, or any other letters with it. Cut some 

bigger and smaller pieces and have them put them together to form letters. 

 

-One of the most popular centers in preschool is always the sensory table. You can easily have 

one at home with a bucket or larger bin. Some ideas of things to put in it are dry rice, beans, or 

pasta. A bucket of water with ice or soap can be fun. The kids love to clean toys in soapy water. 

And since it's nice you could always take this outside to minimize the mess! 

 

-Y is for yoga! I have shared several Cosmic Kids Yoga videos these past few weeks. There are so 

many more! Please head over to YouTube and search for Cosmic Kids Yoga. All of the videos will 

get your child moving and having fun! 

 

As always, please let me know if you have any questions! 

Alana 

 


